
Remind App: We set up a "class" on the Remind app to help us keep in
touch with reminders and volunteer opportunities as they arise. Please text
@b2he6e to 81010.
Raptor Visitor Management System: All building visitors must be checked
in through the Raptor system. Every PTA volunteer must be entered into the
system prior to participating in an event at the school. We are asking all
volunteers that plan to participate in building events to visit Hilltop in
advance of the event to have their ID scanned. 
Administrative Policies: Administration has asked us that only ONE parent
be present for your student at classroom parties. This is to account for safety
concerns as well as classroom size limitations. Both parents may volunteer at
larger PTA sponsored  events as long as BOTH parents sign up to volunteer
with the committee chair PRIOR to the event. We appreciate your
understanding. 
PTA volunteers are NOT permitted to bring non-Hilltop students to
events/volunteer opportunities in which we are assisting and/or interacting
with students. Meetings in which students are not present are allowed. 
Please refrain from taking pictures of students at school unless you’ve been
assigned to do so for the memory book. Student privacy and safety is a
concern and we need to follow school policy. Thank you for your
understanding! 

UPCOMING EVENTS

September 2024

Parents & Staff,

Welcome back! We are getting ready for a fun filled year at Hilltop Elementary, If you’d like to participate as a
volunteer in the building and support our students and staff, please join PTA. You can visit our website
CanfieldPTA.org and click join. You will be redirected to Member Hub. 

Thank you to those that joined us for our September 13th quarterly Hilltop PTA meeting. The next Hilltop PTA
meeting will be on Friday, November 1 at 9:00 am in the Hilltop Cafeteria. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us. We'd love to hear from you and appreciate your
involvement in PTA. 

Thank you for all of your support!
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September 27
Fall Fundraiser event at Reserve

Run 6-10 pm 
October 8 and 10
Vision and Hearing

October 10
Parent/Teacher conferences and

Library Birthday Book Sale 

October 18
 Career Day

October 31 
Halloween Party and Parade 

Nov 1 
PTA hilltop meeting

November 4
Stem week 
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Kristen West, Vice President | kristenwest115@gmail.com | 315-534-9824 
Felicia Drevna, Co-Chair | rac713@aol.com | 330-519-6258

 Laura Bryer, Treasurer | laurabryer.per@gmail.com | 330-506-9784

Event Chair Opportunity: 2024/2025 school year open chair roles- Right to Read Week 

PTA QUESTIONS? GET IN TOUCH WITH US:

THANK YOU!!!!
Picture Day: Thank you so much to those who volunteered to help with
the students!.  




